
RAISINA BENGALI SCHOOL : MANDIR MARG: N.D. 1 

No. RBS/2020-21/       Date: 07.04.2020 

NOTICE 

In view of the present National Lockdown due to COVID-19 epidemic and 

consequent closure of the school, various important and relevant circulars, 

notifications, orders, advisories, press releases etc. issued by Dte. of Education/ 

G.N.C.T.D., C.B.S.E. and Govt. of India as well as school notices and circulars for 

students, guardians and staff-members are being uploaded on the website of 

the school (www.raisinabengalischool.org). 

All concerned are hereby informed and advised to regularly follow the 

afore-mentioned website under the link – “Mandir Marg - School Notices & 

Circulars”. 

ARTI JAIN 

HEAD OF SCHOOL/ IN-CHARGE 

 


